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Education Matters Conference 2008

'Raising the Achievement of Looked After Children '

Wednesday 23rd April 2008

Application Closing Date: 11th January 2008
You are invited to apply to attend the above event that is taking place on Wednesday 23rd April 2008 from 9:30am to 4:00pm at the John Innes Centre, Norwich.

Research over the past 20 years has consistently shown that children in public care fall behind at school, seldom achieve good qualifications and are much less likely than their peers to go on to further or higher education.
It is acknowledged that the standard of educational achievement of looked after children is the litmus test for local authorities. How well ‘looked after children’ reach their potential is a real testament of how far services within the local authority are working together effectively to secure positive outcomes for children. In this conference we will examine how this aim can be achieved by exploring what makes looked after children different in the classroom from their peers and how supporting their educational progress is an authority-wide activity.

Exploring the factors that influence the educational attainment of Looked After Children in Norfolk is essential if we are to continue to improve standards of achievement. To help us achieve this aim we have chosen this year to focus on how we can support planned and unplanned transitions, which can affect learning and behaviour in our classrooms. The keynote speaker will be Professor Mike Stein, York University, whose research interests include the transition from care to independence. It is our intention to provide good practice examples of effective strategies that schools, professionals and carers can use to support the education of children in public care at times of transition.

The White Paper ‘Care Matters: Time for Change‘ is providing another chance to rethink how we deliver services to this very vulnerable group and we hope there will be an opportunity to discuss the issues within it. 

This is a multi-agency conference organised by Norfolk's Children’s Services Department. It will be useful for all those who work with Looked After Children, including Councillors, Foster Carers, Designated Teachers for Looked After Children, Headteachers, Governors, Social Workers, Residential Workers. Participants will come from statutory, voluntary and independent sectors. It promises to be informative, stimulating and will include input by young people who have experienced the care system in Norfolk.

If you would like to attend this conference, please complete the attached form and return it as detailed on the form by 11th January 2008.

APPLICATION FORM

Education Matters Conference 2008

Wednesday 23 April 2008
Please complete all the following details to enable your application to be processed efficiently.

	Name:
	

	Full Job Title/Role:
	

	Organisation:
	

	Contact Address:
	

	

	

	Post Code:
	
	Phone No: 
	

	Do you have any particular requirements (e.g. access, sensory, dietary)?

	

	


It is anticipated that this conference will be over-subscribed so it is recommended that you apply as early as possible. 

Successful candidates will be sent a confirmation letter along with full joining instructions by 8th February 2008.

Please return the completed form by 11th January 2008 to:

Tricia Ciappara

The Oaks

16 Harvey Lane

Thorpe St. Andrew

Norwich, Norfolk

NR7 0BN

Fax: 01603 430340

E-mail: tricia.ciappara@norfolk.gov.uk 
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